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ANNOUNCEMENT OF FRA CEO RESIGNATION 
 
22 June 2017 

 

Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) confirms that Mr John Hutchinson has resigned from his position 

as Chief Executive Officer with the Authority today for personal reasons. 

 

The FRA Board of Directors will be seeking to recruit a new CEO and advise that in the interim, 

Mr Robert Sen will be acting in the position until a new CEO is recruited. 

 

On behalf of the Fiji Roads Authority Board of Directors, Management and Staff, I thank Mr 

Hutchinson for his service to the organisation and wish him well in his future undertakings.  

 

 

 

DINESH PATEL 

BOARD CHAIRMAN 

 

 

 

 


